
Lee, Urmet (Estonia)

[Original: English]

Note verbale

The Embassy of the Republic of Estonia presents its compliments to the Secretariat
of the Assembly of States Parties to the Rome Statute of the International Criminal Court
and has the honour to inform that the Government of Estonia has decided to present the
candidature of Mr. Urmet Lee for re-election to the Committee on Budget and Finance at
the elections to be held during 18th session of the Assembly of States Parties to the Rome
Statute of the International Criminal Court from 2 to 7 December 2019 in The Hague.

Mr. Lee has been serving as a Member of the International Criminal Court
Committee on Budget and Finance since November 2015 and is currently the Vice-
Chairperson of the Committee. Please find enclosed the Curriculum Vitae of Mr. Urmet
Lee.

The Embassy of the Republic of Estonia avails itself of this opportunity to renew to
the Secretariat of the Assembly of States Parties to the Rome Statute of the International
Criminal Court the assurances of its highest consideration.


